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I support the changes proposed by ADEQ to Rule 5 and Rule 6 that would institute a
permanent moratorium on issuance of permits for medium and large swine CAFOs in
the Buffalo National River watershed.

This region of our state is especially vulnerable to pollution from this type of feeding
operation. Let's keep this beautiful and valuable area of our state clean, and keep
the free-flowing Buffalo River as unpolluted as we can.

Let's do it for ourselves and for our children and grandchildren.

Thanks for listening.
Shirley and Robert Bowen
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